
NDDP conducted the pilot session with class 7 students 

(Champs) and those who have been recently promoted to 

class 8 (New Achievers). The pilot session was conducted on 

April 29, 2021. It was attended by 130+ students from the 

government schools of Harkesh Nagar and Tekhand. The 

students were given concise information about NDDP, 

pedagogy for the sessions, their weekly schedules, the way 

forward, etc. There was also a thorough discussion with the 

students about their expectations from the program to gain 

a better understanding of their requirements.

With the pilot session, NDDP facilitators are better equipped 

to structure sessions in an engaging manner for students 

with limited resources and provide pre-session learning 

resources for students. Furthermore, the session has 

encouraged students to openly share ideas and participate 

actively in their upcoming classes. It helped to build rapport 

among students and foster a productive learning 

environment. 

Newgen CSR continues to make efforts towards enhancing 

the quality of life and education for students and building a 

better world. Newgen Digital Discovery Paathshala (NDDP) 

has been conducting online sessions since the pandemic hit. 

NDDP online has an expanding family of 500+ students who 

routinely attend virtual sessions and participate in various 

events and activities. Initially, the sessions catered to 

students from classes 9 (Alumni) and 10 (Silver), and later, 

students from class 8 (Achievers) were also included.

Gauri Khanna

Facilitator-CSR
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To join as a CSR/NDDP volunteer kindly reach us at 

csr_nddp@newgen.co.in or csrvolunteers@newgen.co.in
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